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“Una Voce” Conference

Grand Knight’s Report

By Ed Barrier, Grand Knight

Dear Brother Knights,

Here is a spiritual thought from Sister Elvira
Petrozzi, the Italian foundress of the worldwide
Cenacolo Community:

“God wants our trust, and only then can he
help us. To see persons open to trust is a sign
of the Holy Spirit, and if our "Yes" to him is
true, even when we find ourselves in situations
of suffering, this will not be a suffering that
damages, but one that strengthens us and
transforms our tired faith into living faith.

Obedience doesn't take away suffering, but
gives us strength to leave all that disturbs us
on the altar. Your problems remain in good
hands, in the hands of God . . . Sometimes we
carry heavy weights in our hearts. We have to
deposit them in the heart of God.”

(Continued on page 8)
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Schedule of Events

September, 2011
09/05/11  Monday K of C Labor Day Picnic, Tucker’s Grove 2:00 PM
09/06/11  Tuesday K of C Officers’ Meeting at Conference Room, 8:00 PM
09/07/11  Wednesday Los Padres Chapter Meeting. Newbury Park, TBD
09/11/11  Sunday Pancake Breakfast after 7:30 and 9:30 AM Masses
09/12/11  Monday K of C 5300 Business Meeting at Parish Hall, 7:30 PM
09/25/11  Sunday St. Raphael’s Parish Picnic, 12-5

October, 2011
10/03/11  Monday K of C Officers’ Meeting at Conference Room, 8:00 PM
10/08/11  Saturday Columbus Day Dinner 6:30 PM at Parish Hall
10/09/11  Sunday Pancake Breakfast after 7:30 and 9:30 AM Masses
10/10/11  Tuesday K of C 5300 Business Meeting at Parish Hall, 7:30 PM

November, 2011
11/1/11 Wednesday Los Padres Chapter Meeting at Parish Hall, 7:00 PM
11/7/11 Monday Officers Meeting at Conference Room, 8:00 PM
11/13/11  Sunday Pancake Breakfast after 7:30 and 9:30 AM Masses
11/14/11  Tuesday K of C 5300 Business Meeting at Parish Hall, 7:30 PM

KNIGHTLINE 5300

September 1, 2011, The Knightline 5300 is published monthly in Goleta,
California as the Official Newsletter of the Knights of Columbus, Goleta
Valley Council 5300. Publication of Knightline 5300 is an activity of the
Knights of Columbus and all members are welcome to participate. Neither
the Editor nor the Council may agree or disagree with opinions expressed
within this publication's articles and neither take responsibility or offer
endorsements of advertisers. Knightline 5300 deadline is the 20th of the
month for the following month’s issue. Subscription price included in dues.

Laura Schuberg
Newsletter Editor
E-mail: L.Schuberg@gmail.com




Chancellor’s Report
SK Jack Turney, Chancellor

Below find a listing of people that we should be
praying for:

* SK Steve Schlesselman for his continuing
recovery

* SK Sam Alfano

* SK Val Taylor

* SK Jim Wasil

* Bro. John Sternot, who will be turning 99

* Roberta Coyne, wife of SK Paul Coyne

* Judy Klinge, wife of SK Brian Kling

* Terry Pugh, wife of SK Earl Pugh

* Ray Villa and Soccorro Sieckmann, brother-
in-law and sister-in-law to SK Felix Sanchez

* Sr. Teresa Mesa. Sister of Jose Mesa

* Nancy Herrera, widow of SK Pablo Herrerra

* Rachel De Alba, widow of Bro. Salvatore De
Alba

* For the mother of SK Francisco Cabrera and
family as they have to deal with the effects of
Alzheimer’s.

* For Joe and Zea Bauer as they recover from a
horrific accident in New Mexico.

* For Bro. Ray Tafelski who passed on to his
Eternal Reward and his family. May the
Perpetual Light shine upon him as he rests in
peace.

*  We should also be praying for our priests and
deacons who are our spiritual leaders in our
spiritual community.

If you know of anybody in need of our prayers
please feel free to contact me at 967-9473.
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Insurance Agent’s Report
David Farebrother, Field Agent

Raising Awareness About Life

Insurance

Each September since 2003 has been designated
as Life Insurance Awareness Month. Like most
awareness-raising campaigns, Life Insurance Awareness
Month was created because there is an overwhelming
lack of understanding of the product among the general
public. Each year, the Life Insurance Market Research
Association puts out the results from a recent survey,
and unfortunately, the numbers they report continue to
be discouraging.

A recent survey found that 76 percent of people
polled did not have a personal financial advisor. Sixty-
eight percent of that same survey group said their
opinion of the current economic conditions was
somewhat unfavorable or very unfavorable.

In other words, a majority of those surveyed
were uncomfortable with the economy and the
uncertainty it brings, yet they did not seek professional
assistance. Maybe they spoke with their friends and
family. Maybe they hoped the instability would go
away on its own. Maybe they did not know to whom to
turn.

If you fall into this category, please remember
that as a member of the Knights of Columbus, you have
a full-time, professional agent you can call your own.
My primary responsibility is the care and service of
your family’s life insurance, retirement and long-term
care needs. [I’ll answer your questions because I want
your decisions to be informed ones. I want to help.

Another LIMRA statistic said 43 percent of
people did not buy life insurance because they worry
about “making the wrong decision.” Talk with me, your
agent, and, afterwards, you’ll understand that the only
wrong decision was not purchasing sooner to protect
your family’s future.

David L. Farebrother, FICF

CA DOI Lic # 0E547974 £ Knights of Columbus
Office (805) 684-0053 7 INSURANCE

Making a difference for life.
Cellular (805) 766-2144
E-Mail: david.farebrother@kofc.org
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“"Blue Mass"

Monday, September 19, 6:00 p.m. St. Raphael Church

A "Blue Mass" will be held to honor our police, firefighters and
military service people. Dinner will be served afterwards in the
parish hall.

Dinner tickets are $15 and can be purchased at the parish office
or by contacting Bill Fuhrer at 683-4236.
Tickets will also be sold at the Labor
Day Picnic on September 5th at
Tucker’s Grove Park.

Those attending in uniform and their spouses will receive a
complimentary dinner. This event is sponsored by the 4th degree
Knights of Columbus and all are encouraged to attend.

Joe Darga

Heart Recipient

This past June 29", I celebrated my ninth year of new life with a strangers’ heart beating inside my
chest. Because that stranger said YES to donation, I’'m alive, enjoying life to its fullest while watching my
grandchildren grow into adulthood. Very few people know the joy life can hold when blessed with an
unexpected second chance.

I was one of the lucky individuals to receive a heart transplant back in 2002. Too many people waiting
for a transplant are not as lucky as I was. Did you know that there are over 102,000 people waiting for an
organ transplant in our country and every day 18 names are removed from that waiting list, not because
they were lucky like me, but because they just couldn’t wait any longer and they died.

That’s just too many people dying needlessly and that’s why I’m on a mission to spread the word about
the wonders of organ and tissue donation. It’s beautiful, it’s awesome, it saves lives, and it WORKS!

I encourage you to sign up to be an organ and tissue donor. Make the decision now, so that it is not a
choice your family has to make later. You can save up to 8 lives through organ donation and impact the
lives of up to 50 people through tissue donation. The link at the bottom will take you to a quick, easy and
completely confidential on-line donor Registry.

Thanks! And please register, Joe ’

2 Tlanti

|I.IF%"-'
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KELLER’S KINDNESS RECALLED...

This is in response to the article about the L.A. County
Sheriff’s Department paying ftribute to Torrance Police
Department’s Officer Thomas Keller who was Fkilled while
performing his duty (“Running for the fallen,” Saturday).

I can’t measure up to the fine people who have praised
Officer Keller’s fine character but I thought this small incident
would also speak to Keller’s outstanding and thoughtful
character.

The year 1986 will indeed live in infamy for my family on so
many levels. It was year that my family lived in turmoil due to
problems with a wayward child. At a loss of what to do
because nothing seemed to be working with this child I called
the Torrance police and just threw my arms in the air and pled
Jor help.

I was amazed not just that they really showed up but there
were many and they were truly concerned and made every
effort to help even though this was out of line with normal
police work. Among the officers who responded to our plea for
help was Officer Keller. He was attentive and made every
effort to understand.

There would be other occasions in 1986 when we would have
contact with the Torrance police in reference to the wayward
child. Sometimes other officers would respond and listen and
offer solutions in a professional and caring manner and on
occasion it would be Officer Keller, so we got to know him a
little.

To emphasize Officer Keller’s caring nature, one day shortly
before that sad day I was sitting deep in thought about our kid
when I heard a knock at my door and there stood Officer
Keller. We just looked at each other, both at loss for words. 1
hadn’t called him, but there he was and he finally said that he
had been thinking about me and was wondering how things
were.

We talked for a while as I filled him in on how things were
going, and he said he would stay in touch and he left. Well, he
couldn’t stay in touch because two days later he was shot and
killed.

Officer Keller’s kindness at a truly rough time for our family
will never be forgotten. This old Marine knows a good man
when he sees one. His kind are few and far between and will
be greatly missed.

Semper fi, Officer Keller, and thanks. - Jim Davis

Tribute to Thomas Joseph Keller

On April 17, 1986 Thomas Joseph Keller, a Torrance
Police Officer, was killed in the line of duty, three
months before his planned wedding.

He was born April 29, 1960 on Long Island, New
York. In 1962 Tom and his family moved to Dana
Point and in 1970 to Santa Barbara. He attended Dos
Pueblos High School and did well scholastically. He
was an active boy, involved in Cub Scouts, Boy Scouts,
little league baseball, YFL football, YMCA swim team,
as well as the Dos Pueblos High School varsity swim
team.

After graduating high school he joined the Marine
Corps. He ended his four years of service as sergeant
achieving the goal he had set for himself, and was
awarded three medals of commendation during his
tour of duty. After his discharge, in 1982 Tom applied
to and was accepted by the Torrance Police
Department. In was his vocation.

On April 17, 1986 while Tom was on patrol, a 911 call
came in from a sporting goods store deseribing a
deranged man with a gun. It was the end of his shift,
he could have gone home, but that wasn’t Tom. He
was the first officer on the scene, arriving within
minutes, taking cover behind a car directly in front of
the store. The store keeper and customers fled out the
back. The deranged man sort ammunition for a hand
gun he had picked up, to be used to kill his boss who
had fired him the previous day. While roaming the
store he found an unsecured MI Carbine rifle with a
fully loaded extended clip on the rifle rack - the
weapon he used to kill Tom. Tom’s fellow officers
pulled him to safety. The Paramedics close by
responded immediately, finding Tom cradled in the
arms of his close friend and fellow officer. There was
nothing the paramedics could do.

A modest section of land was set aside by the
downtown Torrance business community near where
Tom was killed. The small lot was converted into a
public park and was dedicated as the “THOMAS
KELLER MEMORIAL PARK.” The local business
people truly understood the significance of Tom’s
sacrifice — that had this deranged man with the
weapon he had found, been able to escape into the
community, not only would their lives have been at
risk but many others as well.

Recalling Father Henry Van Son’s reference to Tom,
“No Greater Love Hath Man Then He Lay Down His
Life For His Neighbor.” - mk




September Birthdays
Knight B'day
William J. Molloy 01-Sept
Robert J. Shull 02-Sept
Robert P. Richards 05-Sept
Theodore L. Osborne 06-Sept
Glenn T. Schiferl 10-Sept
James E. Cota 13-Sept
Rev. Kenneth M. Horst 14-Sept
Joseph A. Talarico 17-Sept
Lorenzo R. Zabala 20-Sept
Thomas F. Bauer 22-Sept
Horace J. Schooter 25-Sept
Carlos C. Valenzuela 28-Sept
William C. Fuhrer 29-Sept
Daniel P. Knauss 30-Sept
Mark A. O'Donnell 30-Sept

daint Vinegnt PgPaaul,
feast dag on
deptember 27

“No mattegr what othgrs say or
do, gven if the wicked suceeed,
do not be troublegd: commit
gverything to God and put
gour trust in him.”

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament

(Times and Locations):
Mon, Tues, Wed: Bishop High Chapel, 8:00 AM-
8:00 PM.
Wed: Our Lady of Sorrows: 12:45-6:00 PM.
Thurs: Holy Cross, 1:00 PM-7:00 PM.
Thurs (I1st): Chapel of the Poor Clares, 4:00 PM for
24 Hours.
Fri (each): Our Lady of Guadalupe, 6:00 PM-8:00
PM, SB Mission, 4:00 PM -5:00 PM
Fri (1*): St. Raphael’s Church, 24 Hour Exposition
begins at 8:00 AM, San Roque, 9:00 AM- 10:00 AM,
St. Mark’s, 5:45 PM — 7:00 PM.
Sat (1*): St. Raphael’s Church, Benediction 8:00
AM.
Sun & Holy Days: Chapel of the Poor Clares, all
day.
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Una Voce Ventura invites you to

a conference on the .‘Extmord'{nary
Form of the Mass and Family Life

on Saturcfay. SertemEer 10, at ‘Thomas

‘Aquinas Coﬂege in Santa Paula. Fr. James
Tryar, FSSP and Dr. Thomas Kaiser, Thomas
‘Aquinas Coﬂege tutor will be the Sjoeaﬁers. Pre-

registration requirecf as seats are [imited.

For more information, Ja[ease visit

www.unavoceventura.org or call 805-683-0196.

Moved? Need to update your address? Different
Phone Number or email address? Keep us informed!

Name:

Address:

City: Zip:

Phone Number:

Email Address:

Mail this form to:

Knights of Columbus
Goleta Valley Council 5300
P.O. Box 65

Goleta, CA 93116-0065

Or email Chris Arnoult at francisarnoult@cox.net
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iDozzliqe RAgimolr Happy 47" Birthday on Sept. 30

f Daniel Paul Knauss
R / i; Pa Grand night, 2008-9

¥
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Dazzling Animals Jewelry
www.dazzlinganimals.com

dazzlinganimals@cox.net
805.448.3121
Elaine McNamara
Wife of
KC5300 PGK Bill McNamara

PRl "o < Happy
hal Il g% Dirthday

THE FRIENDLY STORE

SANTA CRUZ

MARKETS

THAT SAVES YOU MORE

SANTA BARBARA NEWS-PRESS

READERS’

THANK YOU SANTA BARBARA
FOR VOTING US
i1 g BEST LOCALLY OWNED GROCERY!
——— locally owned and operated since 1980

SANTA BARBARA
324 W. MONTECITO STREET

GOLETA
5757 HOLLISTER AVENUE



(Grand Knight’s Report, continued from page 1)

Once again, we had a very successful pancake
breakfast and blood drive. We served 80 breakfasts
and twenty complementary
breakfasts for blood donors. The
total numbers for the blood drive
are not in, but we did have one
report of one person that fainted
during one of the masses after
giving blood. This is a reminder
to all to listen to the nurses that
you should have something to eat after giving blood
and to rest after giving blood.

The Knightline has been successfully transition to our
new editor, Laura Schuberg. Laura is a member of St.
Raphael’s Youth Ministry and has agreed to help the
Knights with the Knightline after we could not find a
replacement editor during the last Columbian Year.
Brother Joe Kovach, who is our proofreader for the
Knightline, has also taken on the duties to being our
Advertising Sales person. So far, the feedback on the
Knightline has been positive. Thank you, Laura and
Brother Joe for taking on these important positions
and helping our Council out.

We also had a very successful fundraising with our
Fiesta Coke Booth at El Mercado at De La Guerra
Plaza. DGK Patrick Donohoe ran the Coke Booth this
year with help from our usual Fiesta crew. Our best
days were on Friday during the main parade and
Saturday during the Fiesta Children’s parade. There
were some problems during the tear down of the
booth, but special thanks go to Brothers Frank
Donohoe and Bill Furher for helping our DGK in
taking down the Coke Booth efficiently.

At our next business meeting, we will vote on the
resolutions that were published in last month’s edition
of the Knightline. We did not have the opportunity to
vote on these resolutions due to the Knightline being
delivered after the August business meeting.
Hopefully all our Council members have looked at
these resolutions on the website (www.kc5300.0rg)
and will offer their inputs and suggestions. I am also
hoping to bring in a guest speaker, Monika Rodman
Monanaro, to talk about her work with the Rachel’s
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Vineyard Ministries in Italy, which the Knights will
be supporting.

And remember, if you see a prospective member for
our Council, contact either our Membership Director,
Brother Sam Alfano, or any of your Officers so we
can give him a Form 100 and become an active
supporter and helper of the Church.

Please keep in our prayers Brother Joe Bauer Sr and
his wife Zea who were in a car accident. The latest
reports are that they are recovering. Also, Brother
John Klink’s mother, who recently passed away and
Monica Rodman Monanaro’s father, who is being
treated for cancer of the esophagus.

Form #100
Belongs in
All of These Places

® Briefcase )
® in Your Pocm\_
® Near Your Phone

® Glove Compartment

e Everywhere You Go!

SIGN UP A
NEW MEMBER
TODAY!

KNIGHTS OQF COoLUumMmBUSs
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Goleta valiey

5124 Hollister Ave. = Santa Barbara
Magnolia Center = 967-1012

for additional discounts: www.gvoptical.com

FOSSIL
B DIESE

HUG O B O S S

Liz claibaorne

a

Service Price
Experience Quality

2 complete

pairs of lined
f,ames bifocals
included  ¢r-39 hard resin

plastic ft 28

Goleta Valley Optical
5124 Hollister Avenue - Santa Barbara - 967-1012

With this coupon. Some restrictions apply. Not valid with other
offers or prior purchases. Offer expires 10/8/11

5% rewards card

polarized

sunglasses

single vision
|:calumde:d cr-39 hard resin plastic

Goleta Valley Optical
5124 Hollister Avenue - Santa Barbara - 967-1012 5124 Hollister Avenue - Santa Barbara - 967-1012

1

1

1

1

1

1

1

1

1

L}

I

1

1

1

With this coupon. Some restrictions apply. Not valid with other : With this coupon. Some restrictions apply. Not valid with other

offers or prior purchases. Offer expires 10/8/11 i offers or prior purchases. Offer expires 10/8/11
1
1
1
1
1
1
1
|}
1
1
1
1
1
L}
I
1
I

2 complete
pairs of glasses
single vision

i rzﬁmf: d cr-39 hard resin plastic

Goleta Valley Optical

2 complete

pairs of

progressives
iframes no-line multi-focal

ncluded  ¢r.39 hard resin plastic

Transition
lenses
f single vision
FAMES  cr-39 hard resin plastic

included

valid on purchases over $200
use yourself, or give toa friend or family member

Goleta Valley Optical
5124 Hollister Avenue - Santa Barbara - 967-1012

With this coupon. Some restrictions apply. Not valid with other
offers or prior purchases. Offer expires 10/8/11

Goleta Valley Optical
5124 Hollister Avenue - Santa Barbara - 967-1012

With this coupon. Some restrictions apply. Not valid with other
offers or prior purchases. Offer expires 10/8/11

Goleta Valley Optical
5124 Hollister Avenue - Santa Barbara - 967-1012

With this coupon. Some restrictions apply. Not valid with ather
offers or prior purchases. Offer expires 10/8/11

e e e
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MarBorg Industries

MarBorg founder and owner, Mario Borgatello (center), with his sons, David and Mario.

Where service has been a
family tradition since 1936.

* TEMPORARY FENCING * ROLL OFF TRASH DUMPSTERS
* PORTABLE RESTROOMS * STORAGE CONTAINERS
« SHOWER TRAILERS * RECYCLING

For more information call
(805) 963-1852
or visit
www.MarBorg.com

MarBorg

INDUSTRIES




Over 100 Persons Attend Noon Mass at
Stow Park; Father Tomas Elis, Former
Council 5300 Chaplain Returns for 5th
Consecutive Year as Celebrant

By Joe T. Kovach, KC Member since 1996

Father Tomas A. Elis, former Chaplain of the
Knights of Columbus Council 5300 and former
Pastor of St. Mark's Parish in Isla Vista, celebrated
an outdoor noon Mass with over 100 parishioners
from St. Raphael and St. Mark's enjoying the Mass
and meal under the majestic redwood trees at Stow
Park.

Father Tomas came under difficult health
conditions for his fifth consecutive year for this
annual Sociable Seniors picnic, held this year on
Wednesday, August 17. Deacon Randy Saake of
Holy Cross Parish assisted him.

Father Elis stated, "I certainly enjoy being part of
your Mass celebration.”" In a beautifully written
note to coordinator of the picnic, Bea Scheel, Father
said, "As you read out all your other activities past
and those coming up, I am thankful for all your
work of keeping the members alive, in good spirits
and making choices."

The Sociable Seniors' Book of Remembrance was
placed on the altar by Fr. Elis. Included are 147
deceased members, many past KC members. This
was established on December 5, 1990 when the
group was organized in the parish.

Father informed everyone that on Easter Sunday
he suffered a serious medical setback caused by a
staph infection in his head and neck. Surgery took
place to straighten his head and neck by having
screws secured into the first seven vertebrae of his
spine. He didn't think he would live and remarked,
"I went to the heavenly gates but did not pass yet, so
I 'am back." Full recovery he prays will be within at
least one year. He recently celebrated his 68th
birthday and his 41-years as a priest.

Father gave a very heart-warming and impressive
homily. He told the gathering, "We need to be
thankful we are up and about." He added, "We need
to pray for our family, relatives and friends, whether
they are good or bad, and to be more patient with
each other."

Father currently is the Senior Priest at St. Mel's
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Church in Woodland Hills.

To begin the Mass, Helen Nooney led everyone in
singing with assistance from Molly Shawl and Paul
Robillard the song 'We Gather Together.! At
Communion they also led in singing 'Oh Lord, I Am
Not Worthy.”

Pictured: Father Tomas Elis celebrating the Holy
Sacrifice of the Mass with Deacon Randy Saake.
Photo credit; Paulette Ley

Knights Paul Coyne and Joe Lima worked
their magic with the tri-tip with assistance from
Mike Donovan and Ray Zaida. Others who helped
make for another successful picnic were Jane Good
who does the shopping and oversees everything
(decorates tables and whipped up the coleslaw), Hal
Thompson set up the table for the Altar, Marie
Lundfelt prepared a box of supplies from the
Rectory for the Mass, Paulette Ley drove to Solvang
to bring bougainvillea to brighten the tables, Betty
Wittak and Betty Kazmerzak of St. Mark's (stirred
up the fresh fruit salad), Gladys Brown made
coleslaw from her mother's great recipe, Joan
Magenheimer and Paul Robillard (teamed up to
bake the beans), Fred Orr did limeade, Nancy Willis
brought fancy cookies and Mirtha Donovan won the
most decorative and colorful hat contest as seven
women participated.

After everyone had eaten, Fred Orr read off the 16
members who celebrated birthdays in July and
August. Joan Magenheimer informed the group of
the various travel trips she has planned, Janet Page
noted that she had tickets for the September 19 Blue
Mass and Dinner to be held at St. Raphael's Church
and Parish Hall. Joe Kovach reported that Monica
Bilski, wife of Dick, had recently died and to
remember her in your prayers.
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FD 1935

Mell Hueston

DJ - Weddings - Parties - Special Events

Tel. (805) 845-7.

Cell (805) 895-8409

3120 State Street Santa Barbara, CA. 93105
ruben@elpueblodelrey.com

License#556212
Stephen Montross Advertise in the Future Issues

Knights of Columbus, Goleta Valley Council 5300
KNIGHTLINE
Monthly Publication - 515t Year
PO Box 65, Goleta, CA 93116-0064
Advertising Rates
Payable within 15-days after publication
Size Ad... Full Color Cost
1/8 page.. $25.00 1/4 page.. $45.00
130t Sueno PH# (805) 964-9152 1/2 page...$75.00 1 page... $125.00
Santa Barbara, CA 93110 (Cell #(805)698-1018 Call Joe Kovach, Volunteer Ad Salesperson, 964-0881
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Knights of the Month
PFN Bill Fuhrer &

PGK Frank Donohoe

By Ed Barrier, Grand Knight

Pictured: Bill
Furher  with
his wife for the
Fourth Degree
Ladies Night
out Xmas
Dinner.

For this month’s Knight of the Month, there
are two Knights that deserve recognition: PFN Bill
Fuhrer and PGK Frank Donohoe. Brothers Bill and
Frank helped our DGK Patrick Donohoe break
down the Fiesta Coke booth. They surmounted
various obstacles: including difficulties with
removing screws tightly installed in sides and
floorboards which slowed the disassembly. The
other challenge was that with just two open bed
trailers and a single passenger van, there was
insufficient space capacity to take the supplies
back to storage at St Raphael's in one load. Brother
Bill Fuhrer had to stay at de la Guerra Plaza to
'mind the store' for 90 minutes until Brothers John
Vogel, Patrick and Frank Donohoe could unload
and return with one trailer to relieve Brother Bill
and make the last pickup.

Despite having difficulty breaking down the
Fiesta Coke booth, Bill and Frank manage to
overcome several obstacles to achieve their goal.
Thank  you
Bill and
Frank for
helping out.

Pictured:
The Donohoe
Family at the
2010 Labor
Day Picnic.
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Family of the Month

The Coyne Family

By Ed Barrier, Grand Knight

Pictured: The Coyne family at the Fiesta Coke
booth at De La Guerra Plaza.

This month’s Family of the Month goes to
the Coyne Family. Brother Paul and his wife,
Roberta along with the rest of the family helped out
with the Fiesta Coke booth this year on Saturday.
They have participated in the Fiesta Coke booth
since 1974. Paul and Roberta have been married
for 51 years. They have four children (Diane, Paul
Jr., Michael and Donna) and are the grandparents of
five children: Michael McClenathen, also a brother
Knight, Matthew McClenathen, and Cameron,
Meagan and Henry Coyne. Roberta is currently
Past President of Woman's Service Club of Goleta,
Current President of the Goleta Valley Cottage
Hospital Auxiliary, and avid bridge player. They
are both docents at the Mission, and continue to be
a docent at the Presidio. They are also members of
the Friendship Force International, Cosmopolitan
Club and Raytheon Wine Club.

Brother Paul has served as a Past Grand
Knight, District Deputy, Chapter President, and is
currently the Faithful Controller and Corps
Commander for the Junipero Assembly for the 4™
Degree.



KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS. COUNCIL 5300 OFFICERS FOR YEAR 2011-2012

Grand Knight
Chaplain

Deputy Grand Knight
Chancellor

Warden

Advocate

Recorder

Financial Secretary
Treasurer

Lecturer

Outside Guard
Inside Guard
Trustee-Three Years

Trustee-Two Years
Trustee-One Year

Ed Barrier

Fr. Lawrence Santos
Patrick Donohoe
Jack Turney

Jim Bradbury
John Bravo

John Peyton
Chris Arnoult
Joseph Darga

Joe Bauer

Jose Meza
Raphael Cardenas
Mark Vampola

Mike Donovan
Francisco Cabrera

SERVICE PROGRAM ORGANIZATIONS

Program Director
Church Director
Community Director
Council Director
Family Director
Youth Director
Pro-Life Director
Membership Director

Patrick Donohoe
Brian Klinge
Vacant

Tim Hogan
Vacant

John Vasellina
Vacant

Sam Alfano

OTHER IMPORTANT CONTACTS

Supreme Knight

State Deputy

District Deputy
District Warden
Faithful Navigator
Insurance Field Agent
Knightline Advertising

Carl Anderson
Charles Clark
Niceforo Albino Prado
John Bravo

Jim Bradbury

David Farebrother

Joe T. Kovach

(805) 683-4534
(805) 967-5641
(805) 698-6102
(805) 967-9473
(805) 964-8001
(805) 525-1228
(805) 964-1685
(805) 964-6324
(805) 964-3264
(805) 967-2221
(805) 682-8637
(805) 967-2309
(805) 708-2631
(805) 967-9506
(805) 964-9485

(805) 698-6102
(805) 967-4753

(805) 683-6344
(805) 964-3466

(805) 967-0595

(203) 772-2130
(916) 638-2501
(805) 651-8847
(805) 525-1228
(805) 964-8001
(805) 684-0053
(805) 964-0881

CALLING COMMITTEE-COLUMBIAN YEAR 2010-2011

Abels-Bunke
Cabrera-De Ponce
Diani-Hazher
Hernandez-Lima
Liponi-Modugno
Moiso-Nungaray
Osborne-Ruiz
Salcedo-Turney
Uhte-Znovena

Mary Arnoult
Vacant

Evelina Curzan
Patty Salcedo
Jacqueline Knauss
Elaine McNamara
Chawa Ramirez
Julie Sanchez
Vacant

(805) 964-6324
(805) 683-4546
(805) 964-4493
(805) 245-2545
(805) 964-2442
(805) 964-4526
(805) 964-3775
(805) 964-3398

ebarrier(@att.net

jacknchrista@verizon.net

cowbou(@cox.net
john.bravo@yahoo.com

Ipeyton999@msn.com

francisarnoult@cox.net
newheart1229@cox.net
joebauer2(@yahoo.com

ggcons 1 (@cox.net
vamperz(@cox.net

mkedonovan@aol.com
fcocabrera@cox.net

bklinge5@cox.net

t4210(@cox.net

srym12@yahoo.com

r123rangel @cox.net

info@kofc.org

state.deputy@kofc-california.org
snunez890(@gmail.com
john.bravo@yahoo.com

cowbou(@cox.net
dlfarebrother@aol.com
joetk79@cox.net

fcarnoult@juno.com

dutchevy@cox.net
patty lopez@hotmail.com
jackie@gvoptical.com

billmcnamara@alum.mit.edu
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